Pioneer Academy Parent Involvement Policy
2021-2022

A Statewide Education Involvement Accord that outlines how parents, school, staff and students share the
responsibility for improving learning will be distributed during registration of new students and available
online with the online registration process.

We will hold scheduled parent conferences where the progress of the student will be discussed as well as,
curriculum pacing guide, test information, Pioneer interventions, and any other concerns the parent may
have. Students will receive grades and assessments weekly in Infinite Campus and Mastery Connect as a
means to inform parents of academic achievement. Parents can access these important electronic
platforms to view their student’s grades at any time during the school year.

On staff at Pioneer is an attendance specialist, a School Social Worker, full time counselor, and highly
qualified teachers. As a team with administration we will develop agendas for parent meetings and family
night trainings. Parents who take advantage of the meetings learn skills and strategies to help their
students. A parent survey will be disseminated at the end of every school year to advise and guide our
staff on the needs and concerns of parents and students.

We will provide a number of opportunities for parent involvement, including school wide family activity
nights, classroom specific family activities, JANG Jobs for Nevada’s Graduates curriculum nights
throughout the year, parent conferences, orientations, Open House, and the Dia de los Muertos Family
Engagement Night. We offer a variety of student support classes and interventions. We will endorse
family participation in school decisions, accountability and advocacy through our school improvement
plan team meetings, parent involvement policy, and participation in our Title | program.

As always, we welcome and will continue to encourage parent and community volunteers to become part
of our school. We will also educate staff on outreach, communication and collaboration in regard to
working with parents as equal partners in the education of their children.

Sincerely,

Jason Zona, Principal



